
February 1, 2016 

Mr. Tom Wheeler, Chairman 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 121

h St. SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

RE: Proceeding No. 15-149 

Dear Mr. Wheeler: 
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City Clerk's Office 

Please accept this as an indication of the City of Cedar Springs' strong support for the 
proposed merger between Charter Communications, Time Warner Cable and Bright 
House Networks. The City of Cedar Springs has had a long working relationship with 
Charter Communications and is in total support of its proposed merger. 

In this technological world in which we live, the importance of fast reliable broadband 
connections is more important than ever. The fact that Charter has comitted to 
expanding its network by faster internet on line services, affordable pricing for seniors 
and low-income residents and a commitment to creating American jobs speaks of its 
integrity and commitment to customer service. 

The City of Cedar Springs is in full support of this proposed merger. 

Should you wish to speak of this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Christensen 
City Clerk/Interim City Manager 
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